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Hi 
I strongly object to your idea of building new houses in the front of or the back of peoples gardens or in the local merton parks. 
I can’t believe this idea has even been mentioned. Shame on you merton councillors. 
We all know it is a healthy option to go outside and enjoy our gardens and our local parks especially in the circumstances. 
 
I urge to please do not go forward with this plan. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  




